
From: ]  
Sent: 25 February 2019 19:06 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Broomhill Avenue green space 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I would like to register our interest in having the green space at Broomhill Avenue transferred to a 
lease for the local community to use and develop. 
I have joined  and the residents of Broomhill Avenue in creating some of the 
improvements, and visit the site most days.  We have a direct view of the space from our rear 
windows. 
My husband and I fully support the lease of the space, and I hope you can count this message as two 
supporters. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

 
 




